
Kia ora koutou!       
 
Well, winter is here and it’s time for us to remember to rug up and stay dry 
when we can.  It’s been great again to meet up with friends and family on 
the side-line at our weekend sport fixtures too.  I’d like to thank all our   
coaches, managers, parents and grand-parents who brave the elements to 
support our tamariki at their game on the weekend.   A very special          
welcome to those joining us for the first time.  I look forward to catching up 
on Saturdays throughout the next few terms.  Hopefully a few of them will  
feature some fine weather too. 
 
I was saddened to hear of the passing of ex-Kaitaia College Principal, Mr 
William Tailby.  When I first arrived at Kaitaia Primary School, William was 
one of the first Principals to welcome me.  I will miss his generous and good 
nature as well as his collegial support and wisdom.  My thoughts are with 
the Tailby whanau at this time. 
 
Farewell my friend.   
Be at peace. 
 
 
Brendon Morrissey 

 JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 1: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
                                            

Thursday 24th May 2018 (Term 2, Week 4) 

 OUR VISION  
  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 

“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 10: 
 

 
The Kaitaia Rockstars! 
 
Some lucky members of Room 10 got to perform alongside an amazing Ukulele band called the Nukes.   
The Nukes taught them the chords they would need to play ‘Peas and Carrots’, one of the Nukes original 
songs, as well as some sweet dance moves. The children then got to perform with the Nukes in front of 
all of Kaitaia Primary School and some other schools around Kaitaia. The children were introduced as the 
Kaitaia Rockstars and performed incredibly well.   
                
        

          
 
                                  
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                 

Please show your support for the following sponsors who have taken time to support us. 
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This advertising space is available to a local 
business who wishes to utilise this service. 

 
If you are keen to take up this opportunity, 
please contact Mrs Sharon Patrick at our 

school office. 
 

Ph: 09 4080228 
Email: accounts@kaitaiaprimary.school.nz 

 

 
 
 

 
 

* PAINT * WALLPAPER * BLINDS 
 * CURTAINS  * DULUX  

* JACOBSEN  * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 - For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

5 Church Road, Kaitaia 0410.  Ph. 09 408 0228 
Fax. 09 408 2361  Email: kaitaiaps@xtra.co.nz 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Wednesday Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private 
consultation with our Public Health Nurse, on Tuesday please        
telephone the school and we will endeavour to arrange this for you. 
This service is free. 

Banking 8.30a.m. Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your 
child would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach 
them to save. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 

Our tuck shop will not be open this year but we will have a Friday 
Fundraiser combo for $4.  Order forms for this will be sent home at 
the start of each week. 

Every Friday School assembly at 2.00p.m. for Term 2 in our school Hall 

Throughout Term 2 iMOKO check ups (Mr Morrissey and Whaea Alice) in our school 
during the morning checking for sore throats, infectious skin disorders 
and head lice.  Free treatment is provided for all children. 

28 May Mobile dental clinic @ KPS 

30 May Y3&4 Netball tournament 

31 May Y5&6 Netball and Rippa Rugby tournament 

4 June Queen’s Birthday holiday 

29 June Y3-6 Mini Football tournament  

3 July Y3-6 Ki o rahi tournament 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 

Symbolises our  

Mission to  

nurture our  

children along  

with their  
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Our Whare 

Marino and 

world symbolise 

our commitment 

to Bilingual 

Education and 

our belief that 

the learning 

journey for our 

children 

continues out 

into the wider 

world and maybe 

beyond 

School and Community Notices 

 

Our stairway 

symbolises 

setting and 

achieving goals 

in our learning 

step by step 

Fruit in Schools  Survey  

$100 Grocery Voucher winner was Jack Matiu from 
Room 5. CONGRATULATIONS !!!!!!   

Thank you to all the families that completed the survey.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -         
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Our children at  
play on the  

Inquiry Learning  
Playground which  

symbolises our  
commitment to  
developing the  
explorers and  

researchers of the  
future. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School and Community Notices 

 

 

 

 


